
 

 

 
 

 

Central Ealing Neighbourhood Plan 
Decision Statement 

 
 
 
Summary 
Following an independent examination (including a Hearing) and decision at its 
Cabinet on 13th June 2017, London Borough of Ealing confirms that the Central 
Ealing Neighbourhood Plan will proceed to referendum on 12 October 2017. The 
referendum area has been extended to 10 electoral wards surrounding the plan 
area and, as this is a Business Neighbourhood Plan, there will be two 
referendums – one for residents and one for businesses. 
 
Background 
London Borough of Ealing designated the Central Ealing as a neighbourhood and 
business area for the purpose of preparing a neighbourhood plan in accordance 
with Part Two of the Town and Country Planning (England) Neighbourhood 
Planning (General) Regulations 2012.  Following formal submission of the Plan to 
London Borough of Ealing it was publicised and representations invited.  
 
London Borough of Ealing appointed an independent examiner, Mr John Parmiter, 
to conduct an examination into whether the Plan meets the basic conditions and 
should proceed to referendum. The examiner’s report concludes that, subject to 
making the minor modifications recommended by the examiner, the Plan meets 
the basic conditions set out in the legislation and should proceed to a referendum. 
 
Decision and reasons 
At a meeting of the London Borough of Ealing’s Cabinet on 13th June 2017 it was 
agreed that the Plan should proceed to a referendum. 
 
Having considered the Plan and the Examiner’s report, London Borough of Ealing 
has agreed to make the modifications to the draft Plan as set out in the Cabinet 
Report link below. 

 
http://ealing.cmis.uk.com/ealing/Meetings/tabid/70/ctl/ViewMeetingPublic/mid/397/
Meeting/4971/Committee/3/Default.aspx  
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